
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

  
 TO:  Board of Trustees 
   Village Clerk 

  
 FROM: Keith T. Giagnorio 
   Local Liquor Control Commissioner  
   Village President 
 
 DATE: October 27, 2021 
 

SUBJECT: Liquor License 
Louisiana Crab Shack LLC, 275 W. Roosevelt Rd.  

 
Louisiana Crab Shack Lombard LLC D/B/A Louisiana Crab Shack, located at 275 W. 
Roosevelt Rd., currently holds a Class “C” liquor license.  Louisiana Crab Shack no 
longer conducts business at the 275 W. Roosevelt Rd location.   
 
Attached is an ordinance reflecting the decrease in the “C” Liquor License Class and 
terminating the liquor license issued to Louisiana Crab Shack LLC D/B/A Louisiana Crab 
Shack, located at 275 W. North Avenue.  
 
Staff is requesting a waiver of first reading in order to reflect the current number of 
licenses in the “C” liquor license category. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
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